
  
 NOTICES FOR THIS WEEK BEGINNING 24thth NOVEMBER, 2019 

Please take a copy of these notices to anyone you know who is away today - Thank you. 

 
MONDAY:       The Girls’ Brigade will meet at their usual times.                         
TUESDAY:        Circuit Prayer Meeting will be held  in the Upper 

             Room, Central Church, School Lane, Kettering at  7.30pm        
SUNDAY:           Morning Worship  at 10-45.a.m. Led by Mark Powell. 
                            This is the 1st Sunday in Advent. 
**************************************************************  
Thank you to all who supported our Coffee Morning yesterday.  Along with 
donations, we raised £105 for the Shoe Box Charity “0peration Christmas 
Child”.    
The next Coffee Morning will be on Saturday, 22nd February 2020.   Further 
details nearer the time. 
*************************************************************    
0ur next Messy Church will be on Sunday, 15th December when we will be 
making  “Christingles” at 2.15.p.m. ready for the Church Carol Service which  
will follow at 3.p.m.  Do come and join us.   Refreshments will be shared 
together afterwards.  We look forward to meeting you again there. 
*************************************************************** 
There is to be a special Memorial Service for those who have recently lost 
loved ones and this will be led by our Minister, Rev. Andrew Farrington,at 
Central Methodist Church, Kettering, on Sunday,8th December at 4.30.p.m. 
Please see special Notice on the Board. 
*********************************************************** 
Rev. Jean Holyhead has asked if all in our church would pray for a friend of 
theirs, Caroline,  who is pregnant with her third child and has just been 
diagnosed with Grade 3 breast cancer.   Please pray that God will bring his 
healing to Caroline and strength and support to her and her family as she 
progresses with her treatment.  
*************************************************************** 
The Annual  Ladies Conference “Winter Glory” will again take place in 
Kettering on Saturday,  25th January, 2020.   Tickets are now available. Further 
information leaflets are  on the bookcase at the back of the Church. 
***************************************************************  
Are you still praying with us?  We continue to pause  for a short while at 
6.30.p.m each Thursday to pray for our church and to ask God's guidance, 

direction and blessing . Whatever you are doing, do pause for a few 
moments, and pray.  God does mighty things when we pray. 
 
 
************************************************************* 

Rev. Andrew Farrington 
Telephone : 01536 485690 

Mobile: 07985308637 
Email   

andrew.farrington@methodist.org.uk 

WELCOME  TO OUR  MORNING WORSHIP  
Refreshments are served after the Service. 

 

Thank you for your offering last week of £176.50p  
When the steward lights the Peace Candle  just before the service starts  

PLEASE OBSERVE SILENCE  as we pray for Joan,  and prepare ourselves for 
worship 

 

Bibles are on the book shelf if you wish to follow the readings today. 
 

We invite you to pray for the  persecuted Church throughout the world.  
supported by our church : Web Site - www.releaseinternational.org/ 
 

The Anglican, Baptist, Roman Catholic and Methodist churches in Burton 
invite you to pray for, and speak God's Blessing over, the people who live 
and/or work in Burton Latimer.    (Our Burton Latimer Blessing Prayer is on 
the cupboard at the back of the church for you to take and use if you wish)  
 

The  Street for prayer this week is  Woodford  Road, Burton Latimer, 
   

The Circuit Church for prayer this week is   ST. GILES, DESBOROUGH 
 

If you are a visitor we invite you to fill in your name, address, telephone 
number, and email address, on the address card available at the back of the 
church as we would like to keep in touch with you. 

 

If you know of someone who would like a visit from our minister or one of 
our pastoral visitors, please fill in a visiting card at the back of the church 
and hand it to one of the stewards. 

 

Please note that photographs taken during/after this service may be used on the church 
website, in church publications and the church facebook page. Please speak to Caroline, Alan,                
or the church Stewards if you would like to withdraw your consent containing your 
photograph to be used for these purposes.  

 

Notices for next Sunday to Alan and Maureen by Friday please. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

To use the INDUCTION 
LOOP  SYSTEM please 

switch your HEARING AID 
to the  'T' position. You 

may need to adjust your 
volume level. 

Our Web Site : www.blmchurch.co.uk 
 

Our Email : contact@blmchurch.co.uk 
 

www.facebook.com/BurtonLatimerMethodistChurch 

KETTERING/CORBY CIRCUIT Web Site : 
www.ketteringcorbymethodists.org 

 

 

 


